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after spring break. We also had a wear red event for American Heart Month! Another general body 

meeting was hosted as well. Operation Women's Health did a poster sitting event in the atrium on 

domestic violence. We did a headshot fundraiser at the end of February, which was very successful and 

all of the photos came out great!  

March – April:   

We had many events planned for the rest of the year that we, unfortunately, had to cancel due to the 

pandemic. To name a few, we were working on a Narcan Training Day with ASHP, a healthy meal 

planning event, another origami workshop, a poison control event at big Y, and participation in the 

OOTD walk and health fair. We were still able to host virtual elections this year. We also had two awards 

at the award ceremony this year. We had a member of the year and most involved members. The most 

involved member is determined by how many events (points) a member goes to per year. We were also 

able to sign up PY4 members for the transitional membership for next year. While we canceled all of our 

events, we have been trying to keep our social media updated to keep students involved! 
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General meetings and Virtual election  

We held general meetings on January 27thand February 14th. Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, our 

elections were held virtually. Below are members of the 2020-2021 E-board  

o Briana O'Connell – President  

o Kyle Hooper - Vice President / President-elect  

o Allie McMillen - Secretary  

o Joe Polidoro – Treasurer  

o Emily Cofsky – Student liaison  

Planned programs not realized because of the COVID-19 pandemic  

o Narcan Training  

o SSHP Health fair  

o Advocacy Talk  

o Out of darkness walk  

o MSHP general meeting  
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involvement within various unique projects in the College of Pharmacy, including serving as Co-chair of the 

Interprofessional Student Alliance and the American Pharmacist Association Finance Vice President. It was an 

honor to be able to recognize these students for their hard work and dedication. 

Congratulations on the new eboard for the 2020-
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Overall, our semester was cut short, and unfortunately, all we were able to carry out was our Rho Chi Annual 

Tips Presentation that we present to the new PY2 class to help them prepare for IPC classes. We had planned a 

poster on medication safety for the annual WNEU health fair. We also had conjoined professional community 

events planned with PLS at Pleasant View Senior Center to have one-on-one sessions with seniors who had any 

questions on their medications. Lastly, we will also be holding a fundraiser event by selling apparel to pharmacy 

students, and this will most likely take place in the fall semester of 2020.  
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